
To all clients with ongoing projects: 

I am currently making progress inspections as 

normal to keep your project on track.  However, I 

prefer to make these inspections alone where 

possible to allow me to more easily keep social 

distances. 

 

To all new clients: 

I am accepting new work and scheduling new initial 

property inspections as normal. However, I am 

following social distances protocol so I probably 

won’t be shaking hands.  These inspections can be 

done like this as close interface is not usually 

required. 


